
Monday Sept. 2nd - Labor Day
Student/Teacher Holiday
Friday Sept. 20 - Teacher Inservice Day
Student Holiday
Saturday Aug. 31 - IKEA Event 
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UPCOMING EVENTS

WELCOME SASQUATCH
FAMILIES

SMOKESMOKE
SIGNALSSIGNALS

SCHOOL HOURS
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday

& Friday
8:40 am - 3:00 pm

Wednesday
8:40 - 2:00 pm

School doors open at 8:20 & close at 8:40
Students who arrive after 8:40 they must check in

at the front office.

Upcoming Health
Screenings

October 10th and 11th
for K, 1st, 3rd and 6th

grades
*opt out letters coming in

September

Clinic Corner

We are deep in Sasquatch country, with no signal or wifi for phone, text, or email, so what better way is there to communicate from this desolate
and beautiful region to our families than by smoke signals. . . so here is our first inaugural newsletter from Lakeside. “Smoke Signals” will come
out once per month and will contain various information from our PTO and our staff. I will also use the newsletter as a chance to share some
important information for our families! So here we go!

We are three weeks in, and we continue to tweak various processes and procedures. I was interested in the word tweak so did a quick Google
search and it means “to make fine adjustments” and comes from a Middle English Word twikken “To draw, tug, pluck.” Pretty cool! These fine
adjustments all add up to improved outcomes. The result is things such as. . . 

Yesterday we cleared the car rider line by 3:19 and the parents who came in afterwards were pretty shocked. I know this because I jokingly asked
one parent, “You didn’t think we’d be done yet, did you?”  They shook their head no.  A few tweaks from staff and students and families and we
have improved this procedure incredibly well. 

Our lunch processes have improved. Students understand how to order and whereas before our serving lines were getting backed up, now we’re
seeing the lines move smoothly and kids enjoying their lunch.We arranged through our amazing PTO to get parent volunteers to come help open
all those wily yogurt tubes, impossible-to-open-milk cartons (seriously, no one has designed a better one in 50 years), and beef jerky sticks with the
impossible-to-rip encasing,  and things are going smoother. . . just with a few tweaks.

Our builders are fine-tuning as well. The sod has been laid down and they continue to press it down to ensure safety for our littlest sasquatches.
Our gymnasium has received its last coats of clear coat and needs to cure (It looks so awesome!), our stage has been painted and coated
(Shakespeare, anyone?), our sound systems are almost complete, and the PE Pavilion is close to occupancy.  Along with our Project Manager, we
will inspect before school on Tuesday to ensure our kids are safe and can utilize these areas before clearing them. 
Dean Miller is busy getting lockers ready. Nothing brings us Gen Xers more joy than watching these young whippersnappers grapple with
technology from a bygone era. These kids with their fancy phones, fingerprints, and facial scans finally get to tackle a technology from the 1900’s. .
. an old fashioned combination lock!Rest assured we will try to assist but will probably enjoy a little laughter as kids struggle with this procedure.I
might put a card catalog and a rotary phone out for students to tackle as well, just for kicks. Once again, little tweaks and processes begin to
improve. 

But it’s not just our school that can continue to tweak and make fine adjustments! Parents and families, you can help too. After all, this school is
our school and part of our community. I have a few humble asks. . .

I have received several emails of concern about bikers and e-bikers riding recklessly on the way to and from school. While the community has
large pedestrian paths, these paths are filled with hundreds of walkers and kids and families. Parents, if your child is a biker, take a few moments
to share a few safety tips with your child. I have four kids, and I used to be one (I was a Dukes of Hazzard Fan), and while weaving in and around
pedestrians might seem fun, our students on bikes should know pedestrians do have the right-of-way. I would suggest walkers walk on right side
of the path and bikers announce when they are passing on the left. In addition, please instruct your children to keep speeds lower than they might
normally ride when the path is congested. We have had some students hit by bikes on the way to school. Of course, please continue to dismount
the bikes and walk to the bike racks.

In addition, please continue to reach out to our school and staff with any concerns you might have .We are here to help. I know other schools
across the country and world suffer from something I call Facebook Shaming, and I’m asking (obviously I can’t order) families and parents to
reach out when they have concerns about policies or procedures taking place in class instead of venting on social media. I’m proud of our staff
and our teachers and trust their professionalism and am quite certain the majority of issues or concerns can be handled with a conversation to
clear up any misunderstanding. Of course, our administrative team is happy to support you as well. A huge number of our teachers and staff live
in this community and seeing your name on a Facebook post can be an especially vulnerable feeling. If you have questions you would like to share
or discuss online, I’m asking everyone to keep specific names off social media unless it’s mine. I’m not on Facebook or social media, so feel free to
blast me for the parent pickup line as often as you’d like!

In conclusion, September will be a month of continued tweaks to continue improving by our whole school community. That’s all I have for now,
but as always, keep on the lookout for more, “Smoke Signals!”



Physical Education Reminders for Parents and Students

Bring a refillable water bottle, with child’s name written on it.
Wear athletic sneakers/tennis shoes (crocs in any mode, flip flops, sandals/open toed shoes,
shoes with heels or dress shoes are not safe and may require student to not participate in
certain activities.
Students that cannot tie their shoes yet should not wear shoes that need to be tied as this is
an additional safety hazard.
Limit the layers (sweatshirts, jackets, etc. should be left in the classroom) students may
wear hats that secure to their heads for sun protections, but are the responsibility of the
student like that of sunscreen.
We will be inside and outside for PE based on weather and accessible spaces...so bring your
“I believe, I can” Sasquatch energy because we will be practicing our flexibility for the next
two weeks. 

Help support those helping us!

IKEA has become a strong community partner with Lakeside Academy PTO and
Lakeside Academy as a whole.  We are thankful for their support in getting our

classrooms set up for success!

Wear your PJs to Ikea Saturday August 31, 2024 at 11:00am and get free breakfast 
(9:30am -11am) first 50 families that RSVP in the Ikea Family app will get a free stuffed animal. 

Sleep essentials tour of Ikea 
You will receive a passport at the store entrance and visit various stops along your shopping

experience to learn about the six sleep essentials. All participants will take home sleep
essentials to begin their path to a more restful night of sleep. Enjoy our fantastic pajama party
and improve your sleep routines. Must be an IKEA Family member and RSVP to the event to
participate (Free to sign up). Open to adults only, aged 18 or over. Due to the timed nature of

the event, attendees who arrive 30 minutes prior to event end time may not have the
opportunity to visit all stops. Event ends promptly at 2 pm.

Fun familyFun familyFun family eventseventsevents



MEDIA CENTER NEWSMEDIA CENTER NEWSMEDIA CENTER NEWS

Click the SSYRA Junior link above for the Sunshine State Young
Readers Award Junior Books for 24-25.

Donations needed!  Please click here
for more info, thank you in advance

for your generous support of our
media center!

The Lakeside Academy Media Advisory Committee 
is looking for members!

The committee assists with reconsideration of library
materials at the school level, as well as collection development

for the library media center. Membership is not anonymous
and any meetings are subject to public records. Please contact
your school librarian by September 6th if you are interested in

joining the Media Advisory Committee. Members will be
selected in September using a lottery system.

If interested, contact: jamie.masitti@stjohns.k12.fl.us or
belinda.lanese@stjohns.k12.fl.us



MEDIA CENTER NEWSMEDIA CENTER NEWSMEDIA CENTER NEWS



From theFrom the
DeanDean

Dress Code Policy Cell Phone Policy

6th and 7th graders: Lockers are almost ready and will be issued to students during middle
school lunches starting Tuesday, September 3rd.  

Classroom teachers will help students practice using combinations and opening lockers
throughout the week.  

If you have any questions, contact Dean Miller jenna.miller@stjohns.k12.fl.us

LOCKER INFO




